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Principal’s News 

Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

Parent Teacher Evening 

All parents and carers are invited to attend parent teacher 

meetings next Monday from 3.30 until 6.30pm in the school 

hall. 

Teachers will provide you with your child’s report for the 

end of year progress, along with feedback on the 

achievement of Personalised Learning Plan Goals and some 

work samples. 

The success of the evening will depend on your 

participation. 

Parents and carers are asked to present at a designated desk 

at the hall’s entrance to receive your reports then proceed 

to your child’s class teacher or year advisor. You will also be 

welcome to meet with your child’s various other teachers. 

Light refreshments will be provided for you in the hall. 

We will post a reminder on the Facebook page. 

Attendance Concerns 

As we draw closer to the end of the school year, it is 

important that your children continue to attend daily and 

not enter into early holiday mode. 

The school attendance monitoring is clearly indicating 

increasing absenteeism particularly in secondary. 

The Home School Liaison Officer will be contacting parents 

of students with chronic absenteeism during her visit on 

Thursday. Support mechanisms will be offered to these 

parents to improve each student who has fallen below 85% 

attendance this term. 

Sickness, excursions and exemptions are not counted in the 

monitoring calculations.  

ASPIRE Year 8 Excursion to University of NSW 

Last week Rachel Evans, Katrina Gardner, Holly Woodham 

and  Madison Masman were accompanied by Miss Brazier 

for 4 days of activities on the campus of University of NSW. 

This amazing opportunity was made possible through 

Baradine Central School’s close professional partnership 

with the ASPIRE initiative/program.  

I know ASPIRE and the University NSW  are very hopeful of 

attracting our Baradine CS students to study there post Year 

12 and achieve their career dreams. ASPIRE also provides 

lots of support to rural and remote students to take the 

huge step from small country town to Sydney. 

Agricultural Team Excursion to Manilla Steer Show 

Our 2017 livestock showing season has now concluded 

following the remaining steers contesting the hoof and hook 

competition at Manilla last week. See the report in this 

newsletter. Congratulations to paraders Billy and Savannah 

Carey, Molly Murray and Nariah Cunningham for the great 

job they did at the Manilla Steer Show. 

Year 12 Agriculture Students Farm Study 

Last week Mr McCutcheon accompanied Year 12 agriculture 

students Samantha Owers and Hugh Horder on a farm study 

as part of their syllabus content and outcomes. Our students 

joined with other agriculture students from local high 

schools to visit Clifton’s property at Coonabarabran. 

Work Experience 

Most Year 10 students are out in the community for the 

annual two weeks of work experience. Some are at local 

businesses and others much further a field. We wish them a 

positive time in the real world as they self- determine the 

type of future they would like to pursue career wise. 

Dental Screenings 

All students who returned permission notes were screened 

by dental clinic last week. Parents will receive follow-up 

advice if your child needs dental work. This can be carried 

out at the dental van that will be in town over holidays. 

Remember this service is free. 

 

Mrs Chris Clarke 

Principal 

 

Monday 4th December 

3.30 – 6.30pm 

School Hall 
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Term 4 Barrel Draw -  Madison Masman & Corey Bruce 

20 Achievement Certificate - Lilly Frazer, Zac Haywood, Dusty Lennon, Molly Murray,  

Rachael Evans, Ted Matthews & Holly Woodham. 

50 Achievement Certificate - Alice Harris & Erika Morgan 

Congratulations! 

 

 

Principal’s Awards 
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Preston Lennon 

Outstanding effort in reading. 

 
Joe Bell 

Showing a mature attitude in all areas 
of school. 

 

Alice Harris 

All round achievement in yearly 
exams. 

 
Holly Woodham 

All round achievement in yearly 
exams.  

 

Clinton Lennon 

A solid application to his yearly History 
exam. 

 

 

Parent Notice 

 Last sessions this week. 

Sporting School 

Tuesday 28th November 

Homework Centre 

Wednesday  29th November 

Monday 11th December 

7.00pm 

School Hall 
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Merit Awards 

 

 

Week  5 Week  6 
 

Boeh Collison 

Trying hard with reading and writing 
activities.  

 

Indiannah Carey 

Consistent effort and improvement with 
reading and writing.  

 

Paula Evans 

Supporting her peers in mathematics 
lessons.  

 

Ian McKenzie 

Participating more frequently in class 
discussions. 

 

Emily Murray 

Excellent effort in assessment tasks. 

 

Claudia McConnaughty 

A focused attitude to all her learning 
activities. 

 

Zac Haywood 

A kind and helpful member of Year 7.  

 

Bradley Worrell 

Achieving a great result in his Science 
exam. 

 

Melissa Owers 

Continued application to History. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Nariah Cunningham 

An outstanding result in her Geography 
exam.  

  

 

  

Carl Lennon 

Excellent attitude toward his Metals and 
Engineering clusters. 

Congratulations 

 

S
tu

de
nt

 o
f t

he
 W

ee
k 

 



 

 

B A R A D I N E  C E N T R A L  S C H O O L  N E W S  

42 Narren Street, Baradine. 2396  :  Phone  6843 1805 or 6843 1953  :  Fax  6843 1751 
Email  baradine-c.school@det.nsw.edu.au  :   Website  www.baradine-c.schools.nsw.edu.au  

Merit Awards 
Week  5 Week  6 

 

Tyrell Cashen 

Keeping his hands and feet to himself. 

 

Paige Stonham 

Keeping her hands and feet to herself. 

 

Jace Saunders 

Keeping his hands and feet to himself.  

 

Ami Edwards 

Safety- Keeping her hands and feet to 
herself.  

 

Riley Siemsen 

Keeping her hands and feet to herself. 

 

Kalem Hinchliffe 

Safety: Keeping his hands and feet to 
himself . 

 

Ashanti Pennell 

An excellent responsible attitude to her 
learning.  

 

Alice Harris 

Treating others with respect and being an 
excellent role model for Year 7.  

 

Billy Carey 

An improved effort with regard to work 
ethic across KLA's. 

 

 

 

Regan Evans 

Pleasing results in his yearly exams. 

 

.  

 

Kelly King 

A great effort at the car wash. 
 . 

 

  

Hugh Horder 

Excellent conduct on the Primary Industries 
Farm Product study excursion. 

 

Congratulations 
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Getting Connecting To Kindergarten  

Kindergarten Discovery Centre Excursion 

Last week our ‘Getting Connected to Kindergarten’ transition program concluded. We had a lovely assembly for them on 

Monday where they received a graduation certificate and a special folder that they decorated to keep all their treasures in. 

We had four amazing students attend this year. They all enjoyed learning lots about big school and had fun with their older 

friends. We are looking forward to welcoming Reegan, Leilamarie, Georga and Harry to our BCS family next year. 
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On Thursday November 16th, Baradine Central School girls in 7 – 10 were invited to participate in a Pamper and Information 

day. The girls had a marvellous time! They had the opportunity to test some beauty products, such as face masks and they 

had their hair and makeup done. They also received anti-bullying and hygiene talks throughout the day. One of the highlights 

was participating in a variety of craft activities such as making exfoliating sugar scrubs, bath bombs and flower crowns. It is 

hoped that the event will re-occur annually. The girls received care packs to take home and they learnt a lot! 

Secondary Girls Pamper Day 

Year 7 Transition 
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On Wednesday the 22nd of November Mrs Wright, Nariah  

Cunningham, Billy Carey, Molly Murray and Savannah Carey 

travelled to Manilla to exhibit two of our school steers in the 

Northern Schools Steer Competition. 

These students did a tremendous job over the two days and 

achieved the following results.  

Parader Results  

Savannah Carey- through to the Parader finals 

Molly Murray- 3rd overall out of 40 students 

Nariah Cunningham- 2nd overall out of 56 students  

Steer Results 

Big Red led by Billy Carey- 1st place out of 22 steers 

Black horned steer- 4th place out of 22 steers.  

Students represented our school with pride and led their best. 

Well done.  

Carcase results will be reported in 2 weeks’ time.  

Northern Schools Prime Steer Show 

Savannah in the parading finals 

Black horned steer 4th place, led by Nariah 

Nariah 2nd Place 

Red Steer 1st place, led by Billy 

Molly 3rd Place 

Savannah, Molly, Billy & Nariah 
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Kindergarten 

Miss Lummis 

Homework for Kinder this week will be their weekly spelling words and a maths worksheet on data. 

Students will also have their readers to read to someone at home every night for ten minutes. This is 

strongly encouraged and a new reader will be handed out each week once returned. 

Have a great week everyone. 

Year 1/2/3 

Miss Dorman 

 

Homework is handed out every Monday and due back each Friday. Students who hand in their  

homework for 9 weeks this term will receive a reward. 

Spelling: Write out your spelling list each night. 

Mathematics: Complete your weekly maths worksheet. 

Reading: Read to an adult or sibling for 10 minutes each night. 

Year 4/5/6 

Miss Baldock 

 

Homework is given out every Monday and is due in every Friday. It consists of spelling, times tables, 

home reading, a choice matrix and a speaking and listening project.  

Please remind your child to wear their school hat and black leather shoes every day. 

Primary Homework 
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 Secondary Homework 

2018 Prospective Year 7 Enrolments 

Parent Information Session 
 

Wednesday 29th November 

2.00pm School Library 

 

For more information please contact Lucy Baldock– 6843 1805 

Year 7 - 12 

 

 

History - Starting in Term 4 students in Years 7 - 10 will receive fortnightly History homework which 

Includes revision questions and a source analysis/research task.  

These will be due every Friday in the even weeks– Dec 1st & 15th.  

They will also have the option of voluntary extension homework for students who would like to go above 

and beyond the required work to improve their academic achievement in the subject.  

Please see Miss Brazier for worksheets and activities if you would like to complete this.  

Literacy/

Numeracy 

Support  

Numeracy - Years 7-10 (except Year 9 and 10 extension class) 

Students now have access to a Maths On Line program purchased by the school. If you have internet at 

home, please encourage your child to log into this program using their password and have a bit of Maths 

practise every night. Students can talk to their Maths teacher if they do not already have a password. 

Year 7 

Year 7/8 General Geography: Students are to choose and investigate 1 geomorphic hazard that has an 

effect on our landforms. Students will receive a lot of in-class support with this task and they will complete 

it in chunks. All parts of the task will be completed, put together and submitted by  1 December 2017 

Year 8 

Year 7/8 General Geography: Students are to choose and investigate 1 geomorphic hazard that has an 

effect on our landforms. Students will receive a lot of in-class support with this task and they will complete 

it in chunks. All parts of the task will be completed, put together and submitted by  1 December 2017 

Year 7-12 

Library: Literacy and homework Support. Come to the library second lunch to get help with school work/

homework, complete assessments and/or catch up on any work missed.   

Reading Club - Every Tuesday, Lunch 2, there is a book club group who meet in the VC room and read.  

Homework Centre – Every Wednesday from 3:30 to 4:30. All students welcome. 

https://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwjM7cr_s4_XAhXCu7wKHSI1BjEQjRwIBw&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.pinterest.com%2Fexplore%2Finspirational-school-quotes%2F&psig=AOvVaw1dSe2KaKe2khuHNOogI1T-&ust=150914569
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Health &Safety Requirement 

 K-11 students/parents 

Black  leather shoes are required for all  

practical subjects and the  

Kitchen Garden Program. 

 

Every Tuesday  -2nd lunch 

VC room 

All welcome 

Reading Club  

Every Wednesday 

3:30 - 4:30pm 

Primary & Secondary 

 

WHAT’S HAPPENING 

8.30 - 3.00 Primary 

8.30 - 3.30pm Secondary 

Students should not arrive at school  before 8.30am as 

there is no playground supervision. 

School Hours 

 Mon 27-Fri 1st Dec Year 10 Work Experience 

 Tues 28th Books 4 Us visiting 

 Tue 28-Fri 1st Dec Intensive Swimming Program 

 Wed 29th Year 7 Transition last day + Parent Information 

Session 

 Wed 29th 2018 Primary Captains Speeches/ Elections 

1.30pm School Assembly 

 Thurs 30th SRC Disco 

 Thurs 30th– Fri 1st Dec Year 11/12 UNE Armidale 

DECEMBER 

 Fri 1st Year 11 Orienteering/ Trigonometry WEEC 

 Mon 4th-Fri 8th Intensive Swimming 

 Mon 4th-Fri 8th Year 10 Gold Coast Excursion 

 Mon 4th Parent/ Teacher Meetings - 3.30-6.30pm 

 Thurs 7th UNE Discovery Bus visiting 

 Thurs 7th Year 6 Graduation Dinner 

 Thurs 7th Primary 300 PBL Principal’s Lunch 

 Friday 8th Marty Pace-School Police Liaison Officer visiting 

 Friday 8th Primary PBL ‘No blue slip treat’ 

 Mon 11th Presentation Night 

 Wed 13th Primary  100 PBL Pizza/ DVD Treat 

 Thursday 14th K-2 Santa Party & Year  3-6 Pool Party 

 Friday 15th End of Term-Holidays! 

School resumes for students- Tuesday 6th February 2018 

NOVEMBER 

Kindergarten – Year 6 

Every Tuesday   

3.30– 4.30pm 
Before attending your child will require a signed 

permission note.   
Notes available at the front office. 

Sporting Schools 
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December 
Mariah Gardner 1st 

Molly Murray 1st 

Ashlee Olsen 1st 

Rachel Seimsen 2nd 

Madison Masman 3rd 

Lincon McConnaughty 4th 
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  Connect with your neighbours 
If you are fortunate enough to live with a sense of community, where 
you know the people who live near you, share experiences and help one 
another, then you'll probably agree, your life is richer for it. The Street by 
Street project is seeking community minded people to turn streets into 
communities in your area, through simple social activities. We'll support 
you to do this. Contact Irene Opper at irene@streetbystreet.org.au or 0413 
706 233. See www.streetbystreet.org.au for more info. 

mailto:irene@streetbystreet.org.au
http://www.streetbystreet.org.au/

